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OFFICIAL  

Dear Residents, 
 
We’re writing to let you know about upcoming work on the York Central project. From 
Tuesday 9 May we will be working in the area of the yellow star in the picture below. Work in 
this area has been ongoing since January 2023 and will increase from 9 May for 
approximately two weeks.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What does this involve? 
This area will form part of the extension to Leeman Road linking the new spine road to the 
existing Leeman Road. We will be installing large flood attenuation tanks to help ensure that 
the new road and the surrounding drain properly. 
 
To prepare the area, Sisk will install sheet piles to support the flood attenuation tanks. Noise 
in the area may increase during these works. We will carry out continual noise monitoring to 
ensure that we stay within approved limits. We will prepare the ground before installing the 
sheets, to reduce noise and vibration in the area. 
 
We will be working in for approximately two weeks. Our work hours are 8am – 6pm Monday 
to Friday, with no weekend or evening work planned for this phase of activity.  
 
We'll have regular project updates on the York Central website. You can also register for 
project emails by visiting www.yorkcentral.info/contact/. If you have any enquiries about 
work in your area or questions about the scheme, please contact us at the email address 
below, or write to the address at the top of this letter.  
 
Kind regards, 
Amy Hoskin 
Stakeholder and Social Value Manager  
 
John Sisk and Son - on behalf of Homes England 
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